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Dear Colleague, 

 

Our meeting in Stockholm is drawing closer. The final draft agenda and some 
additional background notes for our debate will be submitted to you in early May.  

 

Already at this stage, however, in accordance with Article 10 of the present guidelines 
for the Conference of Speakers, I would like to submit a proposal for amending these 
guidelines. I would like us to discuss this proposal and hopefully reach agreement on 
it. 

 

The proposed amendment is based on the background paper published by the 
Swedish EUSC Presidency on the IPEX forum and the comments generated there 
prior to 22 April. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Per Westerberg 
Speaker of the Riksdag 


